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Highland Family Recovery Initiative Fund
Evaluation

Congratulations on being successful in your application to the Highland Family Recovery Initiative Fund.  We were delighted to be able to support your important project. 

As with most grant programmes, we need to know how you spent the money and what difference it made to your group, other families or the people you work with.  The information you provide will help us evaluate the Fund and will help us to understand the impact of your project.  Please complete the questions below.  By accepting this Highland Alcohol and Drug Partnership grant you have agreed to complete this evaluation.  If you have any questions about the evaluation form, please contact Susie McClue (susie@sfad.org.uk ). Susie can also be reached on 07493 274 973.  

Once you have completed the form, please return via email to susie@sfad.org.uk or if you’d rather have a paper copy, please email us and we’ll arrange to have one sent to you. 

Thank you.


Highland Family Recovery Initiative Fund
Evaluation

	Name of Group/ Project

	

	Contact person

	

	Postal Address

	

	Email Address

	

	Phone Number

	



As you answer the questions, please provide any relevant comments from group members, project participants, family members, or community members.  If you had evaluation forms completed as part of your event, then please provide an overview.
	Why did you apply to the fund?

	






	How did you spend the money?  Please tell us things like what you did, who benefited, how many people came along etc. 

	









	What worked well?

	







	What has changed as a result of the funding?

	





	Was there anything that didn’t work as planned or any challenges?  It’s okay if things didn’t work out exactly as you hoped - it just helps us understand your experiences.

	




	Anything else you’d like to tell us? 

	






	What are your plans going forward? 

	




	Is there anything Scottish Families Affected by Alcohol or Drugs can help you with?

	




	We’d like to work with you more closely to share some of your stories and experiences.  If you would like to do this, please add ‘Yes’ below and we’ll get in touch.  There is no obligation to do so but if you feel you can it will help us to show the impact of funding and evidence the importance of supporting families affected by alcohol and drugs in the Highlands and the difference it makes!

	






Scottish Families Affected by Drugs is a company limited by guarantee (company no: 345289) and a registered Scottish charity (SC034737). 
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